
Ms. Gale: 
 
Per zoning variance in the subject line:  I understand that the pylon sign was to be removed per 
the original building permit regarding the recent renovation of what is now the Wyndham 
Garden Hotel.  This seems to have been how they were allowed to have the additional building 
signs added.  I see no reason to now allow the pylon sign to stay.  If they are allowed to keep 
the pylon sign, even in the redone form, they will have 250% of the allowed zoned signage. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Jim Osborn 
3106 Hilltop Dr. 
Lakewood Subdivision (across the street from this hotel) 
 


